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RATIFICATION OF ELECTRONIC VOTE 
Authorization to Suspend Test Requirement 

 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Governors ratify the action adopted by the 
Board of Governors by electronic vote on April 20, with a vote of 8-0.  The action 
authorized temporary suspension of the standardized test score requirement for 
admissions for Fall 2020 (BOG Statute 2.34.09.020).  
 
Background 
 
The background on this request was distributed to the Board under separate 
cover.  The temporary suspension covers students who are unable to take either 
the ACT or the SAT due to the public health crisis, as April 2020 test dates for 
this exam have been cancelled, and the June 2020 test dates may likely be 
cancelled.  The suspension of the requirement is for Fall 2020 incoming FTIAC 
students who have not already taken either of the two exams.   
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